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Drayton and Chief Street     
Pocket Parks  

Demolition and Remediation 

       

 

We are preparing and returning vacant land at Chief and 

Drayton Street to City of Charles Sturt to be used for future 

pocket parks.  
 

What’s happening 
 

Works to remediate Chief and Drayton Street pocket park locations will 

start on Monday 12 May and are expected to be completed mid-2025.  

 

The works will involve: 

• site compound establishment,  

• survey and service location works,  

• demolition and disposal of the asphalt and concrete surfaces, 

excavation works, 

• placement of clean topsoil suitable for future landscaping and 

tree planting works. 
 

What to expect 
 

We will plan our works to try to minimise the impact as much as 

possible and will typically undertake the works during the day. We will 

work with the directly affected residents to understand their needs and 

minimise the impact as much as possible. 

There may be some noise, dust and vibrations disruptions from time to 

time, but we'll do our best to keep the noise, dust and vibrations to a 

minimum. 
 

Traffic impacts  
 

There may be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe while 

works are underway. We urge everyone to follow traffic management 

directions. Pedestrians and cyclists are encouraged to take care when 

travelling through the area. 
 

Keeping you informed 
 

If you have any questions or concerns or would like to speak to a 

member of our project team, please contact us on 1300 794 990 

or dit.engagement@sa.gov.au  

When 

Monday 12 May until mid-
2025 

Hours of operation 

Day works: 7am – 5pm 

Monday – Friday 

Where 

Corner of Chief Street and 
Torrens Road, Brompton 

Drayton Street, Bowden 

More information  

dit.engagement@sa.gov.au  
 
Call: 1300 794 880 
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